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N14-150 

NOTICE  
  

FROM:   Michael Fowler, P.E., Director of Public Works 

DATE:   November 13, 2014 

SUBJECT:     Rockingham Road Construction – Week of November 17, 2014 

 

Motorists are advised they may experience intermittent delays Monday – Friday 7am to 5pm. 

Work is expected to continue through November 2014. Uniformed police and flaggers will guide 

traffic through the work zone.  

 

Work Completed Last Week –  

 

Paving of permanent trenches on State highways (Route 28 and Route 28 Bypass) 

Water main installation along west shoulder of Route 28 working toward Berry Road 

 

Work for upcoming week – 

 

Water main installation along west shoulder of Route 28 working toward Berry Road 

 

This notice will be the last notice for 2014. American Excavating will be completed with all pipe 

installation, paving and restoration by December 5, 2014. The remaining work for the project 

will be concentrated in the proximity of the new booster pump station, scheduled for 

construction between April 2015 and August 2015. 

 

Please contact the Department of Public Works office at 432-6144 if there are any questions or 

concerns.  

 
  

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Michael Fowler, P.E., Director 

 

 

 


